
 

 

 

 
School District No. 43 (Coquitlam)   
Facilities Division 
550 Poirier Street, Coquitlam, V3J 6A7   

Phone 939-9201 / Fax 939-6400 
  
  
Re:  École Banting Middle School Replacement Presentation and Open House –  
4:00 – 5:30 pm on Wednesday April 29th, 2015 in the School Cafeteria 
 
Dear Families and Neighbours, 
 
As you may have heard, a replacement school for École Banting Middle has been approved and 
the new school design process has been underway for the last four months. As we mentioned 
during our Community Consultation on February 25th, 2015, we wanted to schedule a follow up 
Open House for all families, neighbours, and community members.   
 
The Presentation and Open House will run from 4:00 – 5:30 pm on Wednesday April 29th, 
2015 in the École Banting Middle School cafeteria.  Our goal is to share a summary of the 
design process so far, the Neighbourhood Learning Centre inclusions, and the phasing for the 
initial stages of construction. The presentation will be led by DA Architects from 4:00 – 4:30 pm.  
This will be followed by an ‘exhibit style’ format during which you will have the opportunity to ask 
Facilities Personnel and the Architects any questions you may have. Regardless of if you are 
able to attend the presentation, please feel free to stop by anytime from 4:30 – 5:30 pm to view 
the exhibits. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation and we will continue to keep you informed as work 
progresses. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 604-937-6788. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Devon Ross 
Acting Principal, Facilities Initiatives 
School District # 43 (Coquitlam) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    


